
 

 

 

 

 

Nicosia, 02 June 2023 

 
Corporate Announcements 

 

Announcement for coupon payment  

Phoenix Vega Mezz PLC (the “Company”) announces that between 2 and 15 May 2023, it has received coupon 

payments corresponding to the preceding 3-month period, amounting to a total of €5.1 million. 

 

Annual General Meeting of Shareholders and announcement of the H1.2023 Financial Results 

The Company announces that the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of the Company will take place on 

Wednesday, 12 July 2023 and the publication of its H1.2023 Financial Results will take place on Friday, 29th 

September 2023, post-closing of the ATHEX trading session. 

 

The publication of the financial results is made on the Athens Exchange website (www.athexgroup.gr) and on 

the Company’s website (www.phoenixvegamezz.com.cy). 

 

The Company reserves the right to change the aforementioned date, following relevant notification to the 

public. 

 

 

https://www.athexgroup.gr/
https://www.phoenixvegamezz.com.cy/

